
 
                                                                                                         Number: Z/2210 
                                                                                                         Date: 10/10/1437 AH 
                                                                                                        Corresponding to: 14/July/2016 
 
To: The Emir of Al-Zubayr Bin al-‘Awwam Division, God preserve you, 
Subject: Response 
 
Peace be upon you, God’s mercy, and His blessings. And as to what follows: 
 
In response to your referral of the attached complaint from brother/Abu Jandal al-Ansari, we inform 
you that the sorting of brothers from the disciplinary camp is among the responsibilities of sheikh 
Abu Mu’adh al-Emarati exclusively. Thus, the aforementioned brother should refer to sheikh Avu 
Mu’adh for the purpose of sorting him out and deciding on his matter. 

We ask God to grant you and us sincerity and acceptance. 
 
 
 
 
A copy to: 
- Sheikh Abu Mu’adh al-Emarati. 
- Archives.  

 
 
 
 
 


